
 

TO:  Nine Mile Creek Board of Managers 
FROM:  Randy Anhorn 
DATE:  August 23, 2021 
RE:  Watershed-Wide Flood Risk Assessment (Atlas-14 Flood Risk and Resiliency- 

Phase 2) Update 
 
 

 

Background/Information 
 
As part of this agenda item, the Barr Engineering will provide an in-depth update on phase 2 
of the Watershed-Wide Flood Risk Assessment.  
 
This will be a similar presentation that was provided to the District ’s technical Advisory 
Committee earlier in the day. 
 
Request 
 
No action is needed, the update is for informational purposes and to promote discussion.  
 
 
 


